
I agree with the Joint Comment of the 52 ABA Member Attorneys.    

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Yours very truly, 

Craig A. Stern 
Professor and Executive Director of the Center for Global Justice,  
Human Rights, and the Rule of Law 
Regent University School of Law 
 
 
 

http://www.regent.edu/acad/schlaw/faculty_staff/stern.cfm

